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1.  On October 1, 2005 the Corps of Engineers’ Construction Contract Administration Support 
System (CCASS) was modernized and moved to the Navy’s Contractor Performance Assessment 
Reporting System (CPARS) platform.  The Corps of Engineers remains the executive agent for 
CCASS.   
 
2.  The CCASS Policy Guide is available on the CPARS web site at the following address:  
http://cpars.navy.mil/cparsfiles/pdfs/CCASSPolicyManual.pdf.  The guide sets policy, assigns 
responsibilities, and provides procedures for systematically assessing contractor performance as 
required by FAR part 36.  All users of CCASS are requested to start using it immediately and 
internal USACE policy and guidance (ER’s etc.) will be revised to comply with this new policy.   
 
3.  For additional clarification, or CCASS questions contact Marilyn Kells, 503-808-4590.   
 
4.   HQUSACE Point of Contact (POC) for this ECB is Harry Goradia, , 202-761-4736.     
 
 
 
  
              //S//       //S// 
HOWARD P.STICKLEY, P.E.   MOODY K. MILES III, P.E., L.S. 
Acting Chief, Programs Integration Division  Acting Chief, Engineering and Construction 
Directorate of Military Programs                               Directorate of Civil Works 
 
 
 
 
 //S// 
SANDRA R. RILEY 
Director of Contracting        
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